
GOVERNMENT OF SIKKIM 
FINANCE  DEPARTMENT 

GANGTOK 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
No. 07/Fin/Acctt      Dated  15.5.98. 
 
 
It has been  brought to the notice of the  Finance Department, that T.A. bills in respect of  
Drivers are being submitted with the Log Book only. This does not give a clear indication 
of the claims preferred being genuine. 
 
Henceforth, it is directed that all T.A. claims of drivers shall be supported by a copy of 
the approved Tour Program of the Officer with whom the Driver has performed the tour 
along with the Log Book of the vehicle. 
 
Pay and Accounts Office will not pass such T.A. bills, if not supported by the Tour 
program of the Officer and Log Book. 
 
 

Sd/- T.Tobden 
Finance Secretary 

 
 


